
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the Nursery 
newsletter. We hope you 
had a restful half term 
break. 

The children have settled 

in well and have             

remembered the class  

routines. They are         

beginning to form good 

relationships with the 

adults and their peers. 

Safeguarding          

Please remember when  

collecting your child at the 

end of their session to 

stand well away from the 

Nursery door when the 

children are dismissed.  

 

  

 

Nursery Uniform.     

Please ensure your child 

comes to Nursery wearing 

the appropriate uniform. 

Please make sure your 

child’s name is clearly    

written. 

Children should be      

wearing shoes with velcro 

closures not shoe laces. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

PSE Workshop for     

parents– On November 

15 and 16 there will a 

workshop on Personal, 

Social and Emotional 

Development for Morn-

ing and Afternoon 

Nursery respectively. 

More information will 

be send on Class dojo 

Supporting                  

independence 

Please continue to       

encourage your child to 

become more            

independent by showing 

them how to put on their 

coat or jumper ,         

managing fastenings, 

without help and also 

manage their own        

toileting needs.  Remind-

ing them to flush the  

toilet after use and wash 

their hands. 

Donations.      Thank 

you for your       volun-

tary contributions of  £1 

a week  (£6 per half 

term). Donations can be 

made online on the 

Weduc app.  
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Please ask our staff if 

you have any        

questions. 

Learning Dispositions 

At our school we aim to equip our children with the skills necessary to become 

independent and effective learners. We promote positive learning dispositions 

by talking about four characters, some of which you may have heard of:   

Tough Tortoise, Sensible Squirrel, Wise Owl and Team Ant.  

Children are encouraged to emulate the dispositions of the character and in the 

next issue of our newsletter,  we will congratulate children who have displayed 

these dispositions  at school.  We look forward to sharing the children’s         

success with you.  


